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as the Director of Claims 

 

 

The South Carolina Workers’ Compensation Commission welcomes Sonji Spann 

as the new Director of Claims. Ms. Spann fills the vacant position created with the 

retirement of Greg Line. Ms. Spann is currently employed by the State Accident 

Fund as Claims Manager.   

 

Ms. Spann will begin employment with the Commission February 3, 2014.  

 
 

Gary M. Cannon 

Executive Director 

gcannon@wcc.sc.gov  

1333 Main Street, 5th Floor 

P.O. Box 1715 

Columbia, S.C. 29202-1715 
 

 

TEL:  (803) 737-5700 

www.wcc.sc.gov 

 

mailto:gcannon@wcc.sc.gov

